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  Drunk Edward Slingerland,2021-06-01 An entertaining and enlightening deep
dive into the alcohol-soaked origins of civilization—and the evolutionary
roots of humanity's appetite for intoxication (Daniel E. Lieberman, author of
Exercised). While plenty of entertaining books have been written about the
history of alcohol and other intoxicants, none have offered a comprehensive,
convincing answer to the basic question of why humans want to get high in the
first place. Drunk elegantly cuts through the tangle of urban legends and
anecdotal impressions that surround our notions of intoxication to provide
the first rigorous, scientifically-grounded explanation for our love of
alcohol. Drawing on evidence from archaeology, history, cognitive
neuroscience, psychopharmacology, social psychology, literature, and
genetics, Drunk shows that our taste for chemical intoxicants is not an
evolutionary mistake, as we are so often told. In fact, intoxication helps
solve a number of distinctively human challenges: enhancing creativity,
alleviating stress, building trust, and pulling off the miracle of getting
fiercely tribal primates to cooperate with strangers. Our desire to get
drunk, along with the individual and social benefits provided by drunkenness,
played a crucial role in sparking the rise of the first large-scale
societies. We would not have civilization without intoxication. From
marauding Vikings and bacchanalian orgies to sex-starved fruit flies, blind
cave fish, and problem-solving crows, Drunk is packed with fascinating case
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studies and engaging science, as well as practical takeaways for individuals
and communities. The result is a captivating and long overdue investigation
into humanity's oldest indulgence—one that explains not only why we want to
get drunk, but also how it might actually be good for us to tie one on now
and then.
  Things Drunk People Say Kathleen Go,2009-08 This collection of sometimes
crass, always absurd quotes from drunk people includes gems such as What did
I tell you my name was? and I'm way too broke to be this wasted.
  Money Drunk/Money Sober Mark Bryan,Julia Cameron,1999-02-09 In a society
where it is often easier to discuss sex than money, many of us have hidden
issues about personal finances. But when fending off bill collectors, begging
for salary advances, or borrowing from relatives becomes a way of life,
unresolved money problems can lead to enormous stress and destroy
relationships, careers, and lives. Do you recognize yourself or someone you
love in any of these descriptions? THE COMPULSIVE SPENDER Do you buy things
and hide them? THE BIG DEAL CHASER Do you refuse to watch your money because
one big deal is going to make everything all right? THE MAINTENANCE MONEY
DRUNK Is the pay the only thing you like about your job? THE POVERTY ADDICT
Do you feel morally superior to people with money? THE CASH CODEPENDENT Are
you afraid to say no to your partner about money? Through their highly
effective seminars, Mark Bryan and Julia Cameron have helped many people get
out of debt and free themselves from the painful cycle of acting out with
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money. The Money Drunk offers new perspectives on the real roots of money
problems, showing how to dismantle negative family and societal programming
about money and how to undo the destructive patterns that sabotage your
financial success. The program teaches new, more constructive habits to
anyone who has ever had a problem with money.
  Shark Drunk Morten Stroksnes,2017-06-27 A salty story of friendship,
adventure, and the explosive life that teems beneath the ocean The Lofoten
archipelago, just North of the Arctic Circle, is a place of unsurpassed
beauty—the skyline spikes with dramatic peaks; the radiant greens and purples
of the Northern Lights follow summers where the sun never sets. It’s a place
of small villages, where the art of fishing, though evolving, is still
practiced in traditional ways. Beneath the great depths surrounding these
islands lurks the infamous Greenland shark. At twenty-four feet in length and
weighing more than a ton, it is truly a beast to behold. But the shark is not
known just for its size: Its meat contains a toxin that, when consumed, has
been known to make people drunk and hallucinatory. Shark Drunk is the true
story of two friends, the author and the eccentric artist Hugo Aasjord, as
they embark on a wild pursuit of the famed creature—all from a tiny rubber
boat. Together they tackle existential questions and encounter the world’s
most powerful maelstrom as they attempt to understand the ocean from every
possible angle, drawing on poetry, science, history, ecology, mythology, and
their own—sometimes intoxicated—observations, meanwhile pursuing the elusive
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Greenland shark. By turns thrilling, wise, and hilarious, Shark Drunk is a
celebration of adventure, marine life, and, above all, friendship. Winner of
the Norwegian Brage Prize 2015 Winner of the Norwegian Critics’ Prize for
Literature 2015 Winner of the Norwegian Reine Ord Prize at Lofoten
International Literature Festival 2016
  Drunk the Night Before Marty Roth,2005 Exposes the secret history of drink
and drugs, from creative stimulant to addictive poison.
  Dead Drunk Paul Garrigan,2005 Dead Drunk is the moving and powerful story
of a teenager who lost himself to alcohol addiction after the breakdown of
his parents' marriage. Paul Garrigan has written an honest (and often darkly
humorous) account of his alcoholism. His adventures took him from the quiet
suburbs of Dublin to begging on the streets of London, getting paid to drink
in Oxford, and swigging illegal booze in Saudi Arabia, before finally ending
up in a remote Thai village where he fully succumbed to his addiction, and
was determined to drink himself to death. While surfing the Internet one
night he came across a highly unorthodox detox programme being offered by
Buddhist monks, and in a last-ditch attempt at sobriety, he set out on what
he was sure would be his strangest and most difficult journey yet. Dead Drunk
is a story of redemption and of how one man found sobriety. It is a story of
hope.
  Memoirs of a Drunk Renars Sidrabs,2016-01-18 Almost all of us could name
somebody whose life has been ruined by alcohol. Unfortunately, talking about
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this problem is still considered a taboo in a part of society. This book is a
revealing and shocking story about the authors fight with his addiction to
alcohol. The book openly tells the reader what an alcoholic thinks, feels,
and sees. It gives a hopeful look into the process of the recovery from the
addiction to how to restart living a dignified life. The author reveals his
bitter experience and shares the story of coaddicted, the alcoholics family,
parents, and children. This is their story also.
  The Drunk Diet Lüc Carl,2012-03-13 With his trademark Rock 'N Roll hair and
snakeskin spandex pants, plus a hot rod and a Harley, Lüc Carl fit the part
as a bar manager based in New York City's gritty Lower East Side. And life
was good for this Omaha, Nebraska, transplant—a talented drummer who
originally moved to the big city to pursue his Rock 'N Roll dreams—until,
suddenly, it wasn't. Fast forward through seven years of working long hours,
bingeing on late-night Chinese food, and drinking excessively; life had found
Lüc forty pounds overweight and completely out of shape. But when he turned
to the experts for advice—reading countless fitness and weight-loss books in
the process—he discovered that they all made the same claim: You can't drink
alcohol if you want to lose weight. Lüc decided to take matters into his own
hands to transform his body and his life his way—a sort of f*ck you to all
those so-called experts. Full of charismatic wit and raucous stories about
his life, The Drunk Diet will inspire and challenge you to become fitter,
healthier, and happier. Lüc's fitness philosophy isn't about following a list
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of rigid rules or traditional do this, not that charts, but gaining a better
understanding of how the body works and discovering what you're personally
willing to change about your lifestyle in order to reach your goals. For him,
that meant trading in the crap he was eating for unprocessed, natural foods
and embracing a newfound love for exercise, but never sacrificing his social
life (or his love for cold beer). This is the story of how one chain-smoking,
cheeseburger-eating, hard-partying Rock 'N Roller—a self-proclaimed out-of-
shape, bloated asshole—grew into an avid runner and cyclist and, ultimately,
a happier version of himself. He will be the first to tell you: If he could
do it, so can you.
  Drunk on Genocide Edward B. Westermann,2021-03-15 In Drunk on Genocide,
Edward B. Westermann reveals how, over the course of the Third Reich, scenes
involving alcohol consumption and revelry among the SS and police became a
routine part of rituals of humiliation in the camps, ghettos, and killing
fields of Eastern Europe. Westermann draws on a vast range of newly unearthed
material to explore how alcohol consumption served as a literal and
metaphorical lubricant for mass murder. It facilitated performative
masculinity, expressly linked to physical or sexual violence. Such inebriated
exhibitions extended from meetings of top Nazi officials to the rank and
file, celebrating at the grave sites of their victims. Westermann argues
that, contrary to the common misconception of the SS and police as stone-cold
killers, they were, in fact, intoxicated with the act of murder itself. Drunk
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on Genocide highlights the intersections of masculinity, drinking ritual,
sexual violence, and mass murder to expose the role of alcohol and
celebratory ritual in the Nazi genocide of European Jews. Its surprising and
disturbing findings offer a new perspective on the mindset, motivation, and
mentality of killers as they prepared for, and participated in, mass
extermination. Published in Association with the US Holocaust Memorial
Museum.
  Drunk Yoga Eli Walker,2019-01-15 The OFFICIAL Drunk Yoga book by the rebel
behind the viral phenomenon! The Drunk Yoga craze is taking over… not even
your bookshelf is safe! The official Drunk Yoga book includes 50 fun (and
funny!) variations on traditional yoga poses including: Merlot-sana Vino-yasa
WERK-Sasana Shot-a-runga Sip-da-Vino-sana Malbec-asana Bottle-konasana and so
much more! In addition, you’ll learn the Drunk Yoga rules (so you don’t make
any pour decisions), partner activities (so you won’t have to drink alone),
hilarious fun facts, crazy stories from real Drunk Yoga classes, poems,
drawings, and other fun surprises! Full of wine, yoga, jokes, and joy, Drunk
Yoga is for the experienced yogi, the average barfly, the social butterfly,
and the wallflower who needs a few sips of liquid courage. It’s about wine.
And yoga. And not taking yourself too seriously. Already a huge hit for
bachelor and bachelorette parties, birthday celebrations, and even office and
team-building activities, this official book is founder Eli Walker’s newest
way to bring Drunk Yoga to you, wherever you are. Drink wine. Do yoga. Be
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happy.
  The Anatomy of Drunkenness Robert Macnish,1850
  Mean Drunk William Tappan,2013-10-24 Stories turn up all the time:
altercations on airliners, brawls in bars, or domestic disputes that end in
gunfire. The catchphrase is usually the same: Alcohol was involved. Alcohol
often fuels less physically dangerous but more emotionally stressful
confrontations at parties, business conclaves, or family dinner tables,
manifested as cruel, hurtful words that can have devastating long-term
effects on the recipients. The catchphrase? That was the booze talking. In
Mean Drunk: Anger, Hostility, and Alcohol, William Tappan moves beyond the
clichés and excuses to reveal the science behind the behavior. Drawing upon
the latest scientific research in the field, illustrated by a broad array of
dramatic case studies drawn from news stories, personal accounts, and his own
decades of experience, Tappan defines and explains the hostility reaction to
alcohol - HRA - as a specific neurobiological result of alcohol use. The
evidence he presents points to cytokines: multifunctional proteins that
trigger a defensive brain reaction to a perceived threat during alcohol
consumption. Although firmly based in science, Mean Drunk also presents a
series of shocking, moving, and sometimes bizarre stories of HRA as it leaves
a trail of emotional damage, physical injury, and even death in its wake.
From celebrities' widely publicized encounters with the law (Reese
Witherspoon, Mel Gibson) and headline-grabbing public fistfights precipitated
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by everyone from laborers to professionals to the most potentially damaging
encounters - those within families - Mean Drunk lays out the horrific results
catalyzed by the neurobiological cause. A groundbreaking explanation of HRA,
Mean Drunk moves beyond accounts of human distress to point a way to greater
understanding of an all-too-common and neglected problem for both
perpetrators and victims, offering the possibility of their choosing a path
to a happier and more productive life. Mean Drunk is a must-read for alcohol
research professionals, counselors, those personally affected by HRA, and
anyone interested in the causes of this devastating social and emotional
puzzle.
  The Drunk Sonnets Daniel Bailey,2013 Poetry. The second edition of Daniel
Bailey's intoxicated battle cry of a sonnet sequence. From forgiveness in a
beehive to tiny banquets for retired janitors, Bailey's poems have been wept
and clutched and dropped all over, but they will still be there in the
morning when your heart catches a shake.
  Drunk in China Derek Sandhaus,2019-11 2020 Gourmand Award in Spirits Gold
Medal winner in the Independent Book Publishers Awards China is one of the
world's leading producers and consumers of liquor, with alcohol infusing all
aspects of its culture, from religion and literature to business and warfare.
Yet to the outside world, China's most famous spirit, baijiu, remains a
mystery. This is about to change, as baijiu is now being served in cocktail
bars beyond its borders. Drunk in China follows Derek Sandhaus's journey of
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discovery into the world's oldest drinking culture. He travels throughout the
country and around the globe to meet with distillers, brewers, snake-oil
salesmen, archaeologists, and ordinary drinkers. He examines the many ways in
which alcohol has shaped Chinese society and its rituals. He visits
production floors, karaoke parlors, hotpot joints, and speakeasies. Along the
way he uncovers a tradition spanning more than nine thousand years and
explores how recent economic and political developments have conspired to
push Chinese alcohol beyond the nation's borders for the first time. As
Chinese society becomes increasingly international, its drinking culture must
also adapt to the times. Can the West also adapt and clink glasses with
China? Read Drunk in China and find out.
  Drunken Comportment: a Social Explanation Craig MacAndrew,Robert B.
Edgerton,1969
  Drunk with Love Ellen Gilchrist,2018-12-11 “There is not a single dud in
this brilliant collection…crisp stories about marriage, blood, booze and
death and the wayward passions fomented by them.”—Time Out From joyous
moments to near insurmountable grief, National Book Award-winning author
Ellen Gilchrist gives readers vignettes revealing the lives of some of her
most memorable characters. In “Traceleen at Dawn,” we see the wealthy Miss
Crystal finally give up drinking after a fire consumes her home. In “1941,”
readers meet Rhoda Manning, a precocious nine-year-old facing off with the
world of adults for the first time. In “The Last Diet,” a woman on a diet
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crashes her car into a doughnut shop. And murder takes center stage in
“Memphis” and “The Emancipator.” Coming of age, heartbreak, death, and more
permeate these brilliant snapshots of life from the author of the award-
winning Victory over Japan, Acts of God, and other acclaimed works. “Smart,
funny, moving, and elegantly written.”—Vogue “A writer with a distinctive
voice and a considerable narrative gift.”—Publishers Weekly “There is not a
single dud in this brilliant collection. The crisp stories about marriage,
blood, booze and death and the wayward passions fomented by them.”—Time Out
  One for the Road Barron H. Lerner,2011-10-14 Introduction : what's the
harm? -- The discovery of drunk driving -- Science and government enter the
fray -- The MADD mothers take charge -- The movement matures and splinters --
Lamb, lightner, and libertarians : a backlash -- Conclusion: more (and more)
stories.
  Uncle Funky's a Drunk, Skunk Dr. John F. Does,2020-01-17 Little Skunky
loves his Uncle Funky, but it unsettles him when his uncle drinks. One day,
after Uncle Funky trips over Little Skunky and yells at him, Mommy Skunky
holds Little Skunky on her lap and explains his uncle’s strange and
unpredictable behavior. Sometimes Uncle Funky is clumsy, loud, and silly.
Sometimes he says means things. Sometimes he’s sad. Uncle Funky’s a Drunk,
Skunk is a warm and loving way to introduce young children to the issue of
problem drinking by adults. It is an amusing and empowering tool for parents,
educators, and counsellors, facilitating open communication about a sensitive
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issue that most children will encounter as they experience the sometimes
confusing and conflicted world of adults.
  Drunk on a Plane Zane Mitchell,2018-12-24 So, I'm Drunk. Daniel T. Drunk,
Jr. if you really wanna know. And I'm on a plane headed to Paradise Isle on
the trip of a lifetime. The occasion? My honeymoon. Except, there's only one
problem. I'm riding solo. It's a really long story, and if you don't mind,
I'd prefer to leave it at that. Really? You must know? Fine, I get it. You're
the nosey type. Here's the abbreviated version. I came within an inch of
marrying a cheating slut. There. Get the picture? Good. But that's not what
this story is about. This story is about what happened after I got to
Paradise and a dead body showed up in my motel room. And, of course, the cops
tried to blame it on me. And then the actual murderer decided they wanted me
dead too. Fuck. The hits just kept on coming. And to top it all off. This
woman started following me around the island, and she couldn't seem to keep
her hands off me. But not in a good way. So if you're interested in a bit of
Caribbean flavored action and adventure, with a hint of sexual tension, a
dash of unapologetic profanity, and a kick-ass ending, then this is your
book. If you're looking for the next best piece of literature since - oh,
hell, who am I kidding? I don't know shit about good literature. But if
that's what you're looking for, then keep moving, cause this ain't that. If,
however, you're like me and just looking for a good time, then I'm your
fella. I promise you, you won't be disappointed. Rated R for language, crude
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humor, and sexual innuendos. Rated A+ for entertainment value.
  Flying Drunk Joseph Balzer,2009 Jacket subtitle: The true story of a
Northwest Airlines flight, three drunk pilots, and one man's fight for
redemption.
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